Topics
If you would like to find

out more about the topics
your child will be learning
this term please take a
look on the school

website.

PE Kit
PE this term will take
place on Friday with
focusing on cricket and
athletic skills.

Reading for Pleasure
Reading & library books
will continue to be sent
home every Friday.
Please return them back

to school in the clear bags

the following Thursday.

Water bottles
Please send your child
into school with a named
water bottle with a sports
cap lid. The children will
have regular opportunities
to have a drink during the
day and especially as the
weather gets warmer.

As always, if you have
any concerns or would
like to discuss anything
further, please do not
hesitate to get in touch.
Thank you for your
continued support.
Mrs Cross

Yoar 2

Summer Term News

Hello and welcome back!

I hope you have all had a
lovely Easter holiday and
a relaxing break.

A very busy term is ahead
building on the excellent
progress Year 2 have
already made.

Assessments & attendance
All the children in Year 2 will complete the
KS1 Assessments during the last two weeks in
May. Please ensure your child is at school on
time. Attendance is important at all times, but
especially during the tests.

How you can help your child learning this term
To ensure that the children become the best that
they can be, you can support them by listening to
them read; discuss the characters, story events and
have ago at answering the questions in the back of
the texts; find new vocabulary, discuss its meaning
and help them to learn their weekly spellings.

Knowledge Organisers

Reading . .'
Reading is the key to all ‘ﬁ
learning and your child will
read with us in school every
day first thing in the
morning. I am sure you are
also keen to support your
child learning to read with
fluency, confidence and
understanding too, so we
ask that Year 2 children
read their reading book/
library for at least 15-20
minutes every day at home
with an adult.

Homework

The Knowledge Organisers this term

cover the key questions we will be

exploring to answer the various topics

‘Big Questions’. You will also find
‘Specific’ and ‘Topic’ vocabulary;
recommended books to read and

short video clips linked to the topics

that you might also find of interest.

Many parents wish to support
their child’s learning at home. I
will be setting an English and
Maths activity mat each week.
This challenge is to complement
the learning which has taken place
in class. Should you wish to
support your child’s learning at
home then please ensure this is
completed and handed back in the
following Thursday.



